
June 18, 2024 

2024 CCKC President’s Summary to CCKC members 

     Our club is financially sound and the Board of Directors has plans to continue the improvement of 

your ranges.  After reviewing several long term development options, we have decided to pursue a 

Youth/Law Enforcement range expansion on the Rifle Range.  Beyond that expansion, the Board is 

also considering developing a high end, enclosed range for 22 competitive shooting in the future.  At 

Shotgun, the enclosed five stand building is up and running year round now.  The Archery, Airgun 

and Wilderness ranges continue to contribute to the growth of our club.  In April 2024 we launched a 

new website for the club which will allow us new electronic capabilities in managing membership and 

club income.  These improvements will keep our club moving forward in the future and help us attract 

new customers and members. 

  Our club services the needs of our community by providing a training facility to over 24 law 

enforcement agencies.  We have a robust youth program with the Wisconsin State Champion Central 

Falcons high school Shotgun Team, the Wilmot high school Rifle and Pistol Team and with BSA 

Scout events and shooting merit badges.  We have Shotgun Five Stand leagues, Action Pistol 

matches, NRA Rifle matches, Archery leagues, Air Gun matches, Cowboy SASS matches and 

Blackpowder events.  Your club continues to offer you a variety of unique shooting opportunities. 

Members are key to our future success.  Please consider inviting a friend or relative to join you at our 

range and see if they would like to become members also.  Volunteer to support your club by 

becoming a Range Office or assist on a work crew.  You will meet a great group of like-minded 

volunteers that help to improve our club.   

  CCKC will continue to support your 2nd Amendment rights through the NRA, continue to provide 

leagues and matches, continue to support law enforcement training and continue to have youth 

shooting sports programs at your club.  Your Board of Directors will keep this club financially sound 

and look to our future by maintaining and improving our infrastructure and grounds.  I would invite you 

to come to the monthly CCKC Board meetings and give input on the future of your club. 

Thank you again for being part of our great club.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Coleman 
CCKC President 


